I COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

| Department of Natural Resources
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, Colorado 80203

May 1, 2019

Jim McCuistion

JH Sand & Gravel, LLC
5960 Lane 23

Sugar City, CO 81076

Re: Incompleteness Notice, Technical Revision 1 (TR-01) for Korinek #1 Pit, Permit No. M-1979-131
Mr. McCuistion:

On April 30, 2019, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your Technical Revision (TR-
01) package for the Korinek #1 Pit, Permit No. M-1979-131. Preliminary review of the information received
determined that the following items must be received before the Division can consider your application as being
submitted/filed and technical review can begin. Please respond to this Incompleteness Notice with the requested
information and summarize each response to the numbered items below, in a cover letter titled “Response to
Incompleteness Notice: M-1979-131".

1. The Mining Plan and Reclamation Plan maps were not included with the request for technical revision.
These maps are required before any review may take place. Please submit the maps and include on the
maps an area describing the increase in maximum allowed disturbed acreage from 10 acres to 15 acres.

2. Please note that the site name within our permit system is Korinek #1 Pit, if you wish to change the name
of the pit to JH Sand & Gravel Pit #1 a letter requesting the name change must be submitted separately.

Your TR-01 will not be considered submitted/filed until the information listed above is received and found sufficient
to begin our review.

The response to this Incompleteness Notice is due on or before May 31, 2019.

If, at the end of the thirty day period, the technical revision has not been determined to be filed with the Division,
the Division may deny the technical revision and terminate the technical revision file. Should additional time be
required to submit all the necessary documents an extension request can be submitted in writing for the Divisions
consideration of extending the deadline.
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If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, Mining and
Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 x8114, or by email at
patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

Patrick Lennberg
Environmental Protection Specialist

Cc: Michael Cunningham, DRMS



